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John Chapter 10 Verse 27 

 

 

26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in KS2 will be taking part in the annual cross-country event at Langley School on 

Wednesday 11th October. They will be transported by Grebe coaches and will be accompanied by 

members of staff.  

 

Children will need to come in wearing their PE kit and have plenty of water. They may also need 

warm clothing if needed as this is an outside event.  Children will need to bring in a packed lunch 

on this day as they won’t be back in time for a hot meal. If your child requires a school packed 

lunch, please order or speak to the school office. 

 

Please give your consent for this event via Pupil Asset.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Sally Brooks 

P.E Co-Ordinator 
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